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By e-mail 

Our ref: 1995 
Mr. Ashraaf Haque 
request-429296-5b1491a5@whatdotheyknow.com 

18 September 2017 

Dear Mr. Haque, 

I am writing to confirm that the University has now completed its search for 
the information which you requested on 05 September. 

You requested the following: 

 What IT Research providers are you using for either your IT 
Services department, Academic Staff and Students?   

There is a wide range of academic research.  We use 923 journals in 
Computer Science, 140 in Information Technology, and Gartner. 

 Do you have a subscription with Gartner?   

Yes 

 How much do you pay annually for this subscription?   

£10,500 (excluding VAT) 

 When does this subscription end?   

30 June 2018 

 Who uses this subscription? 

Information Services and the ERP project 

 Who makes the decision to acquire, is it Library or IT Services?  

Information Services (comprised of the Library, IT, and Media 
Services) 

 Who is the contact to speak to about providing technology 
based research?  

Mr. Pekka Kahkipuro, Chief Information Officer. 



We believe we have provided you with all the information you requested.  
However, if you are unhappy with the way the University has handled your 
request, or with the information you have received, you may ask for an 
internal review.  You can do this by sending a letter to: 

Secretary to Council 
Brunel University London 
UXBRIDGE 
UB8  3PH 

or by sending an e-mail to foirequests@brunel.ac.uk. 

If we are unable to resolve your complaint to your satisfaction, you have 
the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Customer Contact 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary F. Liddell 
Information Access Officer 
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